
Aquila invites you to a “Public Informational Meeting” to preview

plans for the proposed Aquila South Harper Peaking Facility to

be located near 243rd Street and South Harper Road in

Peculiar. You are also invited to tour Aquila’s Greenwood Peaking

Facility, which is similar to the proposed South Harper facility.

Aquila staff will display preliminary drawings and provide information

about the proposed facility, as well as answer questions.

Public
Informational 
Meeting

CC-329-04B

Greenwood Tour
Tuesday, October 12

Greenwood Peaking Facility
14015 Smart Road

Greenwood, Missouri
6 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.

Public Informational Meeting
Monday, October 11
Peculiar Lions Club
500 Schug Avenue

6 p.m. – 7 p.m.
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